
Dear Wang, and reviewers, 

Thank you for reviewing and accepting our manuscript. 

According to “Peer-Review Report”, the introduction of the 

manuscript was enlarged and the discussion was shortened. 

Language was polished by using language editing services. 

Best regards, 

Qiang Wu 

 

Reviewer’s code: 02861628 

SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

Very interesting case report about the single coronary artery, a very rare 

congenital anomaly of the coronary artery. The case is described in detail. The 

figures of the case is very good. The introduction should be enlarged. The 

discussion is very long, it can be shorten. The reference list is updated. Some 

minor language polishing should be corrected. 

Answer: the discussion was shortened, Language was polished by 

using language editing services. 

 

Reviewer’s code: 02856921 

SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

This manuscript reported a case with single coronary artery , combined with 

severe ostial lesions of left main coronary artery and significant stenosis of left 

anterior descending artery, was successfully treated with percutaneous 

coronary intervention. The manuscript is well written. The case is very rare, 

the clinical value is important. Case presentation is very detail. The discussion 

is too long, please revise. Spelling mistake should be corrected. 

Answer: The introduction of the manuscript was enlarged and the 

discussion was shortened. Language was polished by using 

language editing services. 


